
Walden Woods Conservancy 
Committee Reports 

February 2018 
 

Community Garden: 
Nothing to report this month. 

 
Communications: 
Nothing to report this month. 
 
Documents: 
We have not received any more agreement to since the last report.  To date we have received 199 agreements 
back signed. 
 
Environmental: 
Nothing to report this month but will send a date for the 2018 earth day event. 
 
Meeting House: 
No rentals YTD or scheduled.  The Meeting House is cleaned once a month.  All boards and activities are reminded 
to take their refuse with them or it will just sit there. 
 
Rec & Social Committee: 
We did not have a meeting in February so there are no meeting minutes to report.   
 
We did have Zocco night Monday, February 19th.  There were close to 40 people in attendance.  It was a good time 
and great food!  The owner has asked to speak to us about additional events. 
 
The bingo party scheduled for February 25th has been cancelled due to insufficient sign up.  We will try this again 
sometime in the future. 
 
Standards: 
See attached. 
 
Welcome: 
January 26 to February 22, 2018 

 
Welcome Letters Sent:  3 
Duplex: 2 (1 owner; 1 renter) 
Townhome:  1 (owner) 
 
Visits: 4  
Duplex: 3 (1 owner; 2 renters) 
Townhome: 1 (owner) 
 
Visits to be Made:  6 
Duplex: 4 (3 owners; 1 renter 
Townhome: 2 (1 owner, 1 renter) 
 
New Member: 
I am very pleased to announce that Adele Clark, long-time resident and former Director of the 
Townhome Council, has recently joined the Welcome Committee. 

 


